
    

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

No. 25 of 2023 
 

Belfast Lough Gas Pipeline Survey 
 

Attention all mariners, on Thursday 12th October 2023 a survey of the Belfast Lough 

Gas Pipeline will take place.  

Vessel CUAN SPIRIT will be conducting a trailing wire survey.  

 

Mariners are requested to keep a wide berth of the operation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CAPTAIN K G Allen 

       HARBOUR MASTER 

Belfast 
10th October 2023 


